MERRION

OIL & GAS

February 1, 1994

Mr. Charles Gholson

Oil Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Subject: Brannon Federal No. 2, D-29-25N-9W, Well Status

Dear Charles:

In response to Dianna Fairhurst’s letter dated August 31, 1993, Merrion QOil & Gas plans to return this
well to production in the next 30 to 60 days. We plan to move-in a rig and pull tubing to check for
downhole condition and then swab the well in.

I will file a sundry notice with the BLM and your office to report the results of our effort.

Sincerely,

Jh

ven S. Dunn
Operations Manager

cc: Well File
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